
STAY SAFE! 
 

The University Heights Association with the 
Albuquerque Police Department is hosting a Stay Safe 
Meet and Mingle. Get to know your neighbors, learn 
about crime in our neighborhood—and more 
importantly learn tips to stay safe. 
 

7 p.m. M onday, September 24, 2012 

 

Outpost Performance Space, 210 Yale Blvd. SE 
 

Sergeant Burke with Albuquerque Police SE Area Command will give us an 
overview on crime and safety in our University Heights Neighborhood, including 
traffic safety on Lead and Coal, and tips for staying safe.  He will also be prepared 
to answer YOUR questions.  
 

Refreshments:  bring a treat to share!   
 

 

PARKING PERM IT REM INDER 
 

In past years, the availability of permits at our Block Party had been a 
big draw.  As the current city administration has declined to allocate 
staff to distribute permits outside of regular office hours, the UHA 

has decided to host this Stay Safe event instead.   
 

To receive free parking permits for 1 or 2 cars you own and a guest permit, please 
complete and return an On-Street Parking Permit Application, available online at: 
 

http://www.cabq.gov/parking/on-street-parking-permit-application 
 

Applications must be returned in person to:  City of Albuquerque Parking Division/ 
Plaza Del Sol, 600 2nd St. NW, Room 510, Albuquerque, NM 87102. 
BE SURE TO BRING:  Government-issued ID, Proof of residency, AND Vehicle 
registration. 

Remember - Permits expire on September 30! 


